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Carolina Power and Light Company 
ATTN: Mr. E. E. Utley 

Executive Vice President 
Power Supply & Engineering Const.  

411 Fayetteville Street 
Raleigh, NC 27602 

Gentlemen: 

SUBJECT: ROBINSON OPERATOR LICENSING AND REQUALIFICATION TRAINING PROGRAMS 
DURING THE EXTENDED STEAM GENERATOR REPLACEMENT OUTAGE 

In a telephone conversation on March 6, 1984, between Mr. Charles Bethea, 
Robinson Training Supervisor, and Mr. Bruce Wilson, Chief, Operator Licensing 
Section, a future meeting was proposed to discuss the Robinson Operator Licensing 
and Requalification Programs as they relate to the extended steam generator 
replacement outage. In particular, the NRC staff is concerned about CP&L's plans to 
implement the provisions of your requalification program during this outage and 
to be able to comply with theeprovisions of 10 CFR 55.31(e) when the plant is 
returned to operation. Since CP&L has requested two operator licensing 
examination visits during the planned outage we would also like to discuss your 
plans for the candidates being able to meet the eligibility requirements as 
specified in 10 CFR 55 and NUREG-0737.  

The Region II staff and representatives of the Licensee Qualification Branch, NRR 
will be pleased to meet with your staff at a mutually agreeable date to discuss 
this subject.  

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. If you have any questions 
regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Bruce A. Wilson, 404/221-5542.  

Sincerely, 

(Original signed by PBemis) 

D. M. Verrelli, Chief 
Project Branch 1 8404060156 840329 

PDR ADOCK 05000261 . Division of Project and 
P PDR Resident Programs 

cc: G. P. Beatty, Jr., Manager, 
Robinson Nuclear Project Dept.  

R. E. Morgan, Plant General Manager 
C. Bethea, Training Supervisor 
S. Weise, Resident Inspector 
H. Thompson, Director, Human 

Factors Safety Division, NRR 
G. Requa, NRR Project Manager 

bcc: Document Control Desk 
Resident Inspector 
State of North Carolina 
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